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White and Williams Visits Harlan Elementary for Reading Day
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As part of its adoption of Wilmington’s Harlan Elementary School, White and Williams’ lawyers and staff visited with 4th grade readers
and the librarian to assist with reading education. In celebration of Take Your Child to the Library Day, the firm donated a copy of “One
Crazy Summer” to each student so they can continue to improve their reading skills at home.

One Crazy Summer is a historical fiction novel about Delphine, Vonetta, and Fern, three sisters, visiting their mother in Oakland,
California during the summer of 1968. The book is a Coretta Scott King Award recipient, an annual award that recognizes outstanding
African American authors and illustrators.

Harlan Elementary School, a K-5 school, is one of three schools currently adopted by the firm as part of its Adopt-a-School Initiative
and is the first in the state of Delaware. The Wilmington office kicked off its adoption of Harlan Elementary last January with the
presentation of Google Chromebooks for use in the school's classrooms. The Initiative began in 2012 in Philadelphia as a way for the
firm to give back to local communities, invest in education and provide a unique opportunity for lawyers and staff to engage through
the investment of time, finances and resources.


